REMEMBERING

Cornelius Van Den Bosch (Neil)
July 1, 1928 - October 14, 2022

OGO

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Elizabeth

Relation: We lived in Queensboro, where Mr. VandenBosch and his family lived, and also attended New Westminster CRC

Our deepest condolences to the whole family.

Tribute from Fred M Dees

Relation: Knew Case since 1952

our deepest condolences from the Fred FDees Family. A great guy to know!
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